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From: graciela zara <gspauline(@att.net>
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2010 12:18 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: REGULATION OF RETAIL FOREX

Identification Number RIN 3038-AC61

To Whom It May Concern:

I truly believe that as a trader I should have the right to choose the appropriate amount of leverage for
myself and that the proposed CFTC regulation is certainly threatening my "freedom of choice".

I'm sure many other traders feel the same way as I do.

ITHEREBY REQUEST THAT THE PROPOSED REGULATIONS ON LEVERAGE IN RETAIL
FOREX DO NOT TAKE EFFECT.

Sincerely,
Graciela Zara



